
The Town of Sudbury Board of Selectmen will be hosting a public forum on 

Sudbury’s rail trail projects on Thursday, January 22, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall. 

The Board, along with Town Staff and the Town’s consultant VHB, a leading  

engineering firm in rail trails across New England, will be in attendance to offer 

a brief background presentation and provide the current status of the two    

potential rail trails in Sudbury, the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail and the Wayside 

Branch of the Mass Central Rail Trail. Following the presentation the forum will 

allow for significant time for comments from the public. 

The Forum will be televised on Sudbury TV and residents are welcome to    
submit questions during the event at townforum@sudbury.ma.us. (Please be 
sure to put “Rail Trail Forum” in the subject line of your email, and to include 
your name and address for the public record.) 
 
All are welcome! We hope to see everyone there! 

Rails to Trails Public Forum 

The potential for the conversion of 

old rail corridors to active trails in 

Sudbury. 
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